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What’s been going on? Some photos of us! 

In English, we have been looking at Wallace and 

Gromit’s ‘The Wrong Trousers.’ Students have 

enjoyed reading parts of the story and then 

watching clips from the film. From this, they have 

completed comprehension activities and created 

some fantastic descriptions about character’s 

appearances and feelings.  

 

In maths, we have focussed on telling the time to 

the hour, half hour and quarter past the hour using 

both analogue and digital clocks. Students have 

also been using tens frames to help them recall 

and represent their number bonds and related 

number facts within 5, 10, 20 and 100. Students are 

beginning to realise that if they know their number 

bonds they are able to solve number problems 

quickly and accurately.  

 

During PE sessions, students have developed their 

football skills and have continued to engage in 

healthy competition. There has been a noticeable 

improvement in their dribbling, passing and 

receiving and decision making skills.  

 

Dover class love cooking! Fortunately, they also 

love a challenge! Over the past few weeks, 

students have been tasked with reading a recipe 

and cooking in small groups as independently as 

possible. The students have made us all so proud 

by demonstrating wonderful team work and 

problem solving skills.  We have praised students for 

using their initiative and supporting each other well. 

 

In February, the class thoroughly enjoyed the ‘try a 

bike session’. There were lots of laughter and 

smiles, whilst trying out some the unusual bikes.  

 

Have a great half term! 

 

The Dover Team 

      

Dates & Points to remember :  

• Last day of term:  31st March 

• First day back: 17th April  


